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Safety Notice: Silver Creek High School

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

I want to thank you for being a part of the Silver Creek Community. At Silver Creek, safety and security 

continue to be our top priority. 

Early this evening our school administration was notified of an anonymous Safe2Tell message that suggested 

a possible threat of violence against our school for tomorrow, Thursday, September 7th. 

The Longmont Police Department has been notified and is currently investigating the situation. In response 

to this report, Longmont Police Department will maintain a strong, visible presence at Silver Creek High 

School throughout the school day tomorrow. 

If you or your student have any information regarding a possible threat against Silver Creek High School, 

please contact local law enforcement at 303­651­8555. I want to thank the Longmont Police Department and 

the Silver Creek community for their ongoing support for the safety of our students and staff. 

Thank you. 

Erick Finnestead, 

Principal Silver Creek High School 

finnestead_erick@svvsd.org
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